
 

 

Date 12 March 2024 

Handled by Department of Administrative Affairs 

Subject information on making your home more energy-efficient 

 

 
Dear resident, 

 
WormerWonen is upgrading the heating system in your apartment block, making it easier 
for you to control the temperature in your home. We have already sent you a letter about 
this. With this new letter, we are sharing more details  in the information booklet enclosed. 
We are also hosting an information session on Wednesday 20 March 2024. You can 
find more information about this on the reverse. 
 
Quick overview: what is going to happen? 
We will be changing the radiators and pipes and improving your home's insulation. All in all, 
that should be a big improvement. After the work, you will be able to enjoy a more 
comfortable home that is ready for the future. 
 
Currently, your apartment block uses gas for heating. This can be expensive and the price 
can be unpredictable. That is why WormerWonen plans to install heat pumps on the roof 
later this year. These pumps will provide 80% of the heat for the homes in the block. The 
only time gas may be needed to heat your home is on extremely cold days. We expect to 
have the new system running by January 2025. 
 
Please read the booklet enclosed with this letter for more information about the changes to 
your home. 

 
  

To the residents of 

Koningsvarenstraat 

BELANGRIJK! IMPORTANT! 
 

Please note: This letter contains important information about the improvement of the 
sustainability of your home. Scan the QR code to read the entire letter in English or Arabic. 

لك أكنر استدامة :يرجى ملاحظة ما يل   ز  امسح رمز .تحتوي هذه الرسالة عل معلومات مهمة حول جعل منز
ية أو العربية الاستجابة السريعة  ز ضوئيًا لقراءة الرسالة بأكملها باللغة الإنجلن   

 
 



 

Invitation: information session on 20 March 
 
With these big changes, we want to keep you well-informed. We will therefore be hosting 
an information session on: 
 

- Wednesday 20 March at 19:00 (doors open at 18:45) 
- at the Stoomhal, Pakhuisplein 44 in Wormer 

 

The contractor M&O Techniek will join us to explain what the plans are and what this 

means for you. We will be happy to address all your questions and comments. There will 

also be coffee, tea and soft drinks on us, along with a few tasty treats. We hope to see you 

there! 

 

Tour the show home 

 

If you would like to know what the changes to your home are going to look like, all changes 

have been implemented in a show home at Koningsvarenstraat 278. We have arranged a 

few specific time slots when you can come and visit. A member of the project team will be 

there to explain things and answer your questions. To spread the visitors out, we have 

divided the home into three sections. For each section, there is a day when residents can 

visit, as explained in the timetable below. At these times, you can simply drop by. There is 

no need to register in advance. 

 

For whom Day * Time  

Residents of building 2, 

numbers 202–262 

Tuesday 26 March 2024 16:00–18:00 

 

Residents of building 2, 

numbers 264–322 

Thursday 28 March 2024 18:00–20:00 

 

Residents of building 2, 

numbers 324–392 

Tuesday 2 April 2024 18:00–20:00 

 

*If you are unable to visit on the day that applies to your house number, you can also drop by 
on another day mentioned above. 

 

Any questions? 
Make sure you join us for the information session on 20 March and ask us. If you are 
unable to make it, you can also visit the show home on the dates mentioned above. Of 
course, you can also contact us by email at versnelling@wormerwonen.nl or call the 
WormerWonen customer service line, available Monday to Friday from 8:00 to 12:00 
noon on 075 642 64 21. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
WormerWonen 

Josefien Ensdorff 

Public Housing Adviser 
 

mailto:versnelling@wormerwonen.nl

